
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P&k FARMING TENDER NOTICE 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Jim & Joyce Richardson will retire from their role as P&K Farm Managers  

(1997 – 2022) at the end of March 2022. 

 

KCGO would like to sincerely thank the Richardson’s for their dedicated and 

outstanding service they have provided over the years and wish them both a 

wonderful future. 

 

The tender for P&K Farm Manager has been selected.   

Russell & Kathy Giddy from Giddy Harvesting are the successful candidates of the 

tender and have accepted this role, starting from April 2022.  

KCGO together with PCGO, look forward to working with Russell and Kathy and 

hope to have a great working relationship in maintaining the same high standard for 

P&K Farming operations. 

 

 

Regards, 

Kalamia Cane Growers Organisation Ltd 

 

DAVE PAINE 

Manager & Company Secretary 


